Contact
P: (345)946-7780

NATIONAL ROADS E: nra@nra.ky
AU TI;I-I? RITY

MORE TRAFFIC CHANGES AHEAD - MARCH 7TH 2008

NEWS DESCRIPTION

In just a few weeks motorists travelling along parts of Crewe and Shamrock roads will no longer be able to make
right turns without first circling a roundabout. A raised-concrete median running from the Silver Oaks roundabout
to the new one just west of Ocean Club, will separate the eastbound lanes from those leading west.

In preparation for this important traffic change, National Roads Authority crews have upgraded the Old Crewe
Road entrance to the First Baptist Christian School and -Church.

Since that entrance will likely become busier as the Crewe and Shamrock road changes take effect, the side-road
has been freshly asphalted.
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